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MEMORANDUM

#007
TO ; All Port Users and Shipping Agencies
FROM : Hon. Diana Nebo (-/ / 5 /2_,6/ /’L S22
Managing Director | -
National Port Authority
SUBJ. : SAFE MEMO-FREEPORT OF MONROVIA
DATE : OCTOBER 24, 2022

This is an advisory note to all Port Users, Stake Holders, Agents Representatives operating
out of the Freeport of Monrovia. This notification references NPA Memorandum #222,
dated August 10, 2022, indicating beam and draft restrictions of 28 meters and 9.5 meters
respectively. Based on the progress of the dredging process, the restrictions are restored
to 32 meters beam and 10 meters drafts for vessels calling on the Freeport of Monrovia,
effective October 25™, 2022. It will be prudent that your owners and principals are advised
accordingly.

Thanks for your usual cooperation.
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DMD Operations
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Harbor Master
Ports & Harbors




